
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For the past three weeks of school we have been working on building on the Formula High 

School. Alex Cropsey made the 3D model of the Formula High School and has added the pedals, 

engine, and the gear box into the FHS. Vladimer Pidkalyuk has been working with Mr. Meyer on 

modifying the engine. Kong Vang is working with making a thank you letter to Deleers Construction, Inc. 

for helping to sponsor us. Kevin Wetli made the cover for our team binder. Matt Bronk is helping Alex for 

the dimensions of the FHS. Alexi Her is going to be typing an update for our team every two weeks. We 

have also made the measurements for cutting the steel for the FHS. Almost everything is finish with the 

design of the FHS; just some minor works are needed to be improved.  

 
  

• Vladimer Pidkalyuk- knows what he’s doing when given an instruction. 
• Kevin Wetli- very influential. 
• Alexi Her- is in Advance Engineering Design, currently learning more about how cars 

work. 
• Alex Cropsey- great with using the inventor program and expands with any ideas. 
• Kong Vang- intelligent with words. 
• Matt Bronk- currently in Engineer Design and Development for the second time. 

 


